

## Executive Committee

President Garret Bischoff

First Vice President Shane Roth

Second Vice President Lisa Snedeker

Immediate Past President Louann Krogman

ASBSD Executive Director Heath Larson

## Directors

Central Region Dan Cronin Pierre

Pamela Haukaas Colome Consolidated

Eric Stroeder Mobridge-Pollock

Steve Kubik Winner

Northeast Region Duane Alm Aberdeen

Garret Bischoff

Jamie Lindner Waverly-South Shore

Shane Roth DeSmet

Southeast Region Mark Winegar Madison Central

Ellie Saxer Brandon Valley

Julie Schwader Howard

Lisa Snedeker Woonsocket

Marc Murren Sioux Falls

Western Region Jamie Clapham Rapid City

Tanya Gray Douglas

Susan Humiston Western Under 265

Anita Peterson Haakon

Amber Vogt Lead-Deadwood

## September 2024

Summer Schultz, Superintendent Brookings School District 2130 8th Street South Brookings, SD 57006

## Dear Summer:

Congratulations to your district's school board for earning an ALL Award, which is ASBSD's School Board Recognition Program designed to recognize school boards for their dedicated service to the students of South Dakota, for the 2023-24 school year.

This is one way we look to recognize the time, effort, commitment and leadership put forth by your board members. Thank you for all you and your board did throughout the 2023-24 school year and in the years to come.

Enclosed with this letter you will find your board's ALL plaque, which you've earned for your dedicated participation in activities, board development and training and demonstrated leadership at various areas and levels throughout the 2023-24 school year.

We would appreciate it if you would present the ALL award to your school board at your next school board meeting and, if possible, please forward a picture of the school board with their award to Tyler Pickner at tpickner@asbsd.org.

Again, congratulations to your school board for utilizing the previous school year to broaden their knowledge of school board work, which will undoubtedly benefit the students, staff and community, and thank you for all your do for public education in South Dakota.

Respectfully,

Heath Larson Executive Director

HL:kmb Enclosure